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Lane reduction on Elmwood Drive 
Between the CN rail crossing and Lewisville Road 

 
MONCTON – The City of Moncton wishes to advise the motoring public that one 
southbound lane on Elmwood Drive, between the CN rail crossing and Lewisville Road, 
will be closed from 8:30 a.m. until 5 p.m. on Thursday, November 8, 2018, weather 
permitting. 
 
This reduction is necessary to allow for the installation of curb and sidewalk for the new 
Moncton Kia. Delays are to be expected in the area as traffic will be slowed. 
 
The City apologizes for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciates the patience 
and cooperation of residents and the motoring public.   
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Information: 
 
Communications, City of Moncton 
506-859-2686 / info.communications@moncton.ca 
 
 


